
2024 Iowa Right to Life State Political Action Committee Endorsement 
  
 
We are pleased to announce that the Political Action Committee (PAC) of 
Iowa Right to Life will endorse John Rosenfeld, running against Jane 
Bloomingdale in Iowa House District 60.   
 
To justify whether Iowa Right to Life will endorse a candidate in either the 
primary or general election, we apply two standards.  First, we review the 
answers to questions on our pro-life questionnaire.  This helps us determine if 
they align with the IRTL mission and vision.  Second, we research available 
public information in House and Senate journals regarding how a candidate 
voted on pro-life bills during their time in the Iowa Legislature.         
 
John does not a have a history of votes to refer to, but IRTL has had a 
personal conversation with him.  Based on that conversation, we can validate 
his answers align with our stance on life.   
 
Jane Bloomingdale has not submitted the candidate questionnaire.  She does 
have a voting record for her time served in the Iowa Legislature.  She voted 
no on SF359 (Fetal Tissue and Heartbeat Bill) in the 2017 - 2018 legislative 
session and voted no on HJR 5 (Protect Life Amendment) in the 2021 – 2022 
legislative session.   
 
We hope this resource helps you exercise your right to vote based on your 
own pro-life beliefs.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
Kristi Judkins, Executive Director 


